
 

 

December 17, 2018 

Adams LEPC Meeting  
 

 
 

The Adams County LEPC Meeting scheduled for Monday, December 17, 2018 has been 

canceled.   

 

The next scheduled meeting will be Monday, February 25, 2019, from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m., at the 

Adams County Government Center in the Conference Center. 

 


